
Unibed Way
of the Coastal Bend

833 Wilson Building
Corpus Christi, Texas 78476
Phone: 512 - 882-2529

June 2, 1978

Mr. James A. Robertson, President
Corpus Christi USO
NAS
5th Street Building 31
Corpus Christi, Texas 78419

Dear Mr. Robertson:

The Board cf Governors of the United Way of the Coastal Bend voted on
May 31, 1978 to approve your program extension to include the Kingsville
area. No funding of the program was recommended for 1979 until an effec-tive pilot program is in operation.

If you have any questions please feel free to call on me or the United
Way staff.

Sincerely,

ohn Chapman
President

JC:bc


